
                                                                             

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                

          
 
  
  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                         
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                 
 
  

Academy Newsletter 

Happy Chinese New Year! This week we have celebrated Chinese 

New Year with a special lunch catered by Harrison and an 

assembly led by Mr. Nagre. This year is the year of the tiger. The 

tiger is commonly associated with bravery, courage and strength. 

It is also viewed as an uplifting animal that can give people hope, 

which is something that we all need after the last couple of years. 

I am aware that some children were disappointed there was no 

jacket potato option on our special lunch day. This was advertised 

to parents, however moving forward I will request that this 

remains an option for any future special lunches. 

Next week we will be sending out the links to book for parent 

consultation meetings. These will be on Monday 21st and Monday 

28th February. We will continue to hold these virtually, using 

SchoolCloud and instructions will be sent on how to book your 

appointment and access the meetings.  

Have a great weekend. 

Friday 4th February 2022 

Spring Term 

Issue: 19 

 

 

Lateral Flow Tests – Reporting Results 
 

If your child has been off school due to having COVID-19 you 
must email in their 5th and 6th day result before they return to 

school. If this falls at the weekend, please still send the results as 
soon as you have them. 

Polite Notice 

Please can you keep your dog on a lead when dropping off and 

collecting your children at the gates. Thank you. 
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Sara – Year 2 

Melody – Year 3 

Brianna – Year 6 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Outstanding Balances 

Please ensure all your invoices/debts are paid from your 

account. 

Many Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Cydney 

EYFS Igor 

Year 1 Lars 

Year 2 Poppy G 

Year 3 Aaiydan 

Year 4 Joey 

Year 5 Fouad 

Year 6 Aadya 

 

 

Reading 

Please remember to send your child in with their book 

folders on a Friday when reading will be monitored and 

books changed.  

 

Hen Naming 

Thank you to all of those who participated in the naming 
of the hen’s competition. We received lots of 

fantastic entries, which will be displayed in the Academy 
foyer next week. 

 
 

The winners, however, and their chosen hen names are 
as follows: 

 
 

Cass (Year 2) – Vanessa 
 

Jasmine (Year 5) – Penny 
 

Oliviia (Year 5) - Clover 
 

Aadya (Year 6) - Hen Solo 
 

 

Red Nose Day 

Red nose day is back on Friday 18th March. The House and 

Vice Captains have made the decision that everyone can 

come to school on this day wearing pyjamas or a onesie in 

exchange for making a donation of £1 or £2 for Comic 

Relief. We will also be selling red noses - more information 

will follow when they arrive. 
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Nursery Celebrating Chinese New Year 
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Diary Dates 

Please note the lists of dates below are subject to change and we encourage you to look each week for any changes. 
Amendments are in Blue and Cancellations are in Red. 

Spring Term 2022 

*items TBC dependent on COVID-19 restriction 

Tuesday 8th February 2022 Safer Internet Day  

Thursday 10th February 2022 Year 5 Horniman Museum Educational Visit 

Thursday 10th February 2022 Year 2 Bright Sparks Educational Visit 

Friday 11th February 2022 Last day of half term – Stars finish at 4.30pm 

Monday 21st February 2022 Pupils Return 

Monday 21st February 2022 Parent Consultation Meetings – More Information to Follow 

Monday 28th February 2022 Parent Consultation Meetings – More Information to Follow 

Wednesday 2nd March 2022 Ash Wednesday – Pupils only 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 World Book Day – More Information to Follow 

Tuesday 8th March 2022 Year 4 Free Range Assembly  TBC* 

Thursday 10th March 2022 Year 3 Free Range Assembly TBC* 

Tuesday 15th March 2022 Year 5 Free Range Assembly  TBC* 

Thursday 17th March 2022 Year 6 Free Range Assembly TBC* 

Friday 18th March 2022 Red Nose Day – Wear pyjamas or onesies. 

Monday 21st March 2022 Enterprise Week TBC* 

Tuesday 22nd March 2022 Year 2 Free Range Assembly  TBC* 

Thursday 24th March 2022 Year 1 Free Range Assembly  TBC* 

Friday 25th March 2022 PTA Easter Fayre TBC* 

Thursday 31st March 2022 Lower Key Stage 2 Easter Passion  

Friday 1st April 2022 Mass – Pupils only 

Friday 1st April 2022 Last day of term – Stars finish at 4.30pm 


